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Dear Customers, 

Greiner Bio-One MHRA Derogation 

 

Due to an unforeseen administrative error during the transition to MDR certification there 

was a brief interruption to the validity of the CE mark for certain Greiner Bio-One products 

and as such these lines had to be suspended from supply into the market. Greiner Bio-One 

has been working closely with the EU regulatory bodies, and the UK’s Medicines & 

Healthcare Products Regulatory Agency (MHRA) and have secured a Derogation enabling 

supply to resume. 

 

Please be assured that at no point during this process was product quality in question and 

the suspension of supply was necessitated for administrative reasons purely. Products can 

continue to be used with no further action from customers. 

 

Should you require any further information please contact us at enquiries.uk@gbo.com. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Greiner Bio-One Ltd 

 

 


